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August 2nd, 2024 
MEDIA RELEASE 

Traffic Advisory- Observatory Street, Belmont 

 
The Trinidad and Tobago Police Service advises motorists that due to the 
collapse of a building on Observatory Street, Belmont, Observatory Street 
is now closed to vehicular traffic.  
 
Additionally, Belmont Circular Road has been temporarily converted into 
a two-way street between Observatory Street and Charlotte Street. 
 
Motorists are advised to comply with the instructions of police officers who 
are on the scene diverting traffic away from the affected area. 
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